Primary 1M – Week beginning 26th of May 2014
We decorated our commonwealth country flags for “Sports Day”
 and celebrated our achievements outside in the afternoon.
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We had great fun wrestling as part of our “Health and Fitness Fortnight”. 
It was a lot trickier than it looks!
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We enjoyed our sponsored “Skipathon”. 
We tried lots of different skips and had to keep on skipping for 30 minutes.
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We practised our “ing” words in phonics this week.
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We worked very hard creating our giant sunflower and then planting real 
Sunflower seeds with Miss White.
Week beginning 9th of June 2014
We had a great time visiting the “Botanic Gardens” in Edinburgh this week. 
We started off in the tent.
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Later, we found out that Edward the teddy bear had organised our lunches 
ready for a picnic.
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We played games in the garden and focussed on the importance of

water, food, air and shelter for all living plants and animals.
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We had a fun music lesson with Rachel. 
We sang sea creatures to sleep and then woke them up!
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We used magnetic boards and letters in phonics to create “ang” and “ing” words.
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We even made a sentence with an “ure” sound.
[image: image51.jpg]



Primary 1M – Week beginning 16th of June 2014

We started our solo talks on the subject of our favourite toy or hobby. 
The class are very good explaining things to an audience and asking for questions or comments at the end.

In maths, we measured the area of different shapes in centimetre cubes. 
We had to be very careful to cover the area exactly and to count 
the number of cubes exactly.



 


We had a great time during our “Moving on” morning last Friday. 
It was very exciting to meet our new teacher and see what our new classroom would be like! Now we are looking forward to coming back to school in August.
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